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The Commission met on Tuesday, June 26, 2018, with Chair Lange and Commissioners 
Lipschultz, Schuerger, Sieben, and Tuma present. 
 
The following matters were taken up by the Commission: 
 
 
PL-9/CN-14-916 
In the Matter of the Application of Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership for a Certificate of 
Need for the Proposed Line 3 Replacement Project in Minnesota from the North Dakota 
Border to the Wisconsin Border 
PL-9/PPL-15-137 
In the Matter of the Application of Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership for a Route Permit 
for the Proposed Line 3 Replacement Project in Minnesota from the North Dakota Border to 
the Wisconsin Border 
 
Commissioner Lipschultz moved that the commission deny the petitions for reconsideration of 
the Commission’s May 1, 2018 Order Finding Environmental Impact Statement Adequate And 
Adopting ALJ Lipman’s November 2017 Report as Modified. 
 
The motion passed 5 – 0. 
 
Commissioner Lipschultz moved to exclude from the record the letter dated June 22, 2018, 
from Andeavor (e-dockets document ID #20186-144131-01). 
 
The motion passed 5 – 0. 
 
The Commission continued to hear oral argument on these matters. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was recessed until 9:30 a.m., June 27, 2018, when 
it would be continued in the Large Hearing Room at the offices of the Public Utilities 
Commission, 121 7th Place East, in St. Paul. 
 
 
APPROVED BY THE COMMISSION: December 19, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 

Daniel P. Wolf, Executive Secretary 
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